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Greetings SHARC,

I hope all of you are doing well and that those of you who
had damage from the recent storms are recovering quickly.
This will be the next to the last edition of my monthly ram-
blings. I started this article at the urging of then President
Doug Borko NZ2W when I ascended to the Vice Presidency
of SHARC in December 2017. In 2020, Doug and Sharon
moved to Tennessee and I rose to the Presidency and have
held that position ever since. After seven years sitting at
the head table, I am looking forward to stepping down and
sitting in the audience. I am certain that the other three
members at the head table feel the same way and are also
looking forward to stepping back. SHARC is a great club with
lots of talent. It's time for some new blood to step forward
and take over. I look forward to the November meeting to
see who comes forward to carry on with leading SHARC. My
final ramblings will be in the December issue of SHARC
Bytes. I will submit an occasional article for your enjoyment
on various fopics of interest.

73,
Lenny WS80

Don't forget Election of Officers at thr November meeting



~
October Fox Hunt

The October foxhunt was well attended with a total of 7 foxhunterssanad a fox
Larry W9SX. It began with a rocky start with the Crews lake park still being
closed (due to the Hurricane damage) so we quickly diverted to the Weeki
Wachee Preserve. In attendance was Lenny WS8O, Earl K4EEB, Bernie
WBINDG, Mike W1S0OX, Wayne KAWEB, Dan WQ7T. This was Dan first time
out with the group and hope to see him in the future. It was also good to see
Bernie out with the hunters. I quickly hid the two transmitters a short dis-
tance from the parking lot and the hunt was started after a mad dash from
Crews lake. The first transmitter was hid near a bench about a quarter a mile
from the start. It was placed on the ground near a root covered by a large
leaf. While the transmitter was viewable most were cautious reaching in the
preserves environment. Lenny was the first fo the fox with Earl shortly follow-
ing. The rest quickly followed and we continued on fo the next transmitter. It
was hidden in a palm tree about 6 feet high. In the end it was an success with a
rough start. Lenny will be the fox in November.

Larry Oaks
W9SX
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HELLO TO THE MEMBERSHIP

IT IS THAT TIME OF YEAR AGAIN EN THE
YEARLY DUES NEED TO BE TURNED IN.

THE CLUB USES THESE FUNDS FOR THE
OPERATING EXPENSES THAT ARE INCURRED
THROUGHOUT THE YEAR.

DUES ARE STILL $20.00 AND REQUESTED TO
BE MAILED OR TURNED AT THE CLUB MEETING
BY DEC 31

MAILING ADDRESS IS:

SPRING HILL AMATEUR RADIO CLUB INC.
PO BOX 6083

SPRING HILL, FL 34611-6083

THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONTINUED SUPPORT,
From your board officers



Nov. 9t Sat.

9am- | pm
Leam about Emergency Trenton :
Communications via ; Raffel for prizes (some
HAMradioby geting 1 1alll DEPOt prizes may require an
on the Air! Amateur Radio
N. Main St and License) for Donation
th
NW4SAVE Hot Dogs and Drinks
Tecation Bl will be sold.
FCC Testing After
https://www.gsl.net/w4d Event at 1 PM
ARRL Speakers ak/
: 214, Tailgaters should arrive
Talkin Frequency contact: 2r5e5d7352 214 PP PR
spots
147.390 + MHz, pl Email
123, fredkodyol@gmail.com HF Station

Soonsored Bv Dixie Amateur Radio Klub
4



Palms West Hamfest in West Palm Beach

@ Palms West Amateur Radio Club

Serving the western communities of Palm Beach County

WV4l Memorial

Ham Radio, Electronics & Computer Flea Market

Saturday Nov 30th 8AM to 1PM
WPEC CBS 12 Studios
1100 Fairfield Dr, Mangonia Park, FL 33407

Directions: 1-95 to 45"st, Exit 74
Go East to Australian Ave. (2 Miles)
Turn Left (North) to Fairfield Drive ( .8 Miles)

** GO PAST THE MAIN CH12 ENTRANCE to the next right.

Admlssmn ‘ 2nd Prize

Per Person Grand Prize Icom
lcom 2730A IC-T10
Great Deals
Great Fun 50 W Dual Band l?ual Band
You never know 2 -
what you will find! SOIS.O
Drawing

Tailgate area for active sellers only, no parking in the tailgate area
For more information, or for Vendor opportunities please contact:
Charlie Benn—WB2SNN@Gmail.com or John Clifton — KM4)JWC@att.net

Brought you by the
Palms West Amateur Radio Club

Talk in on the WV4lI repeater
147.045 +600 PL 110.9

www.PalmsWestRadio.org/hamfest




Spring Hill Amateur Radio Club

November KF4IXU
2024 An ARRL Affiliated Club -
Northern Florida Section
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat
Nov 1 2
Ladies
Lunch
See Note
3 4 5 6 7 8 9
'\égg SHARK SSTV 2 STEM
Brannon | TEK CHEW 6:30 PM CORNER OF Day
K4EEB 7:00 PM SHARC Net | US 19 & CORTEZ
7:30 p.m. 7:30 AM
10 11 12 13 14 15 16
Fast
COFFEE @
Greg | _swark | (S, | e Food
Anderson | TEKCHEW Da
KOOR 7:00PM | SHARCNet US98 CORTEZ !
17 18 19 20 21 ~ 22 23
NoO | sy | e swarcal| roxhum
" Eiodyasx oHARK : CORNER OF Tfe";?aﬁgl Cre\llpvs kake Espresso
US 19 & COR- ar
7:00PM | SHARS Net Tez | [7:00 p.ng’ 10:00 AM Day
24 25 26 27 28 29 30
NCO COFFEE @
_ Kal SHARK SSTV HARDEES
Ribianszky | Tek cHEw |  630PM | "oy CorTez
7:00 PM SHARC Net 7:30 AM
7:30 p.m.

Nov 1 at 12:30 at Smokin Oak Wood Fired Pizza on Cortez

Bivd.




We Need your Feedback

Hi, I'm Jerry Sweet, the editor for the SHARC newsletter.
We need your ideas, information, and articles to help our newsletter grow.

Please send them to JSweet26@ TampaBay.rr.com or call me at 727-857-
6204

73's
Jerry KO4RDI

Hello to all members. It's that time of
year when annual dues need to be turned
in. Your club uses these funds to help
defray operating expenses that are in-
curred throughout the year.

. . |
Spr'l ng H ' ” SHARC would love to hear from you! Please refer to the
following contact information:
Amateur President: Lenny Sechrist - SechristLeonard@gmail.com
RER I . .
. Vice President: Frank Buzzelli - Gov.Frank521@tampabay.rr.com
Radio Club @tampabay

Secretary: Greg Anderson - Heronnow17@gmail.com
Treasurer: Kal Ribianszky - Kribians@yahoo.com

Repeaters: Larry Oaks - W9SX@outlook.com

YL Breakfast: Carol Socash - Socash@bellsouth.net

Newsletter: Send to: Jerry Sweet- JSweet26@TampaBay.rr.com

We're on the
web:

Springhillarc.com

Send Snail Mail to:

SHARC, PO Box 6083, Spring Hill, FL
34611

Visit our website for m
more information and

details of club activities
mmfy involvement.


mailto:JSweet26@TampaBay.rr.com

